
Fred the Tortoise 

On Tuesday 20th July 2021, 

pupils at Cambian 

Scarborough School were 

introduced to a very 

special visitor, Fred the 

Tortoise.  The morning 

was spent learning about 

the tortoise and how to 

care for it.  Pupils enjoyed 

trying to feed it cucumber 

and strawberries.  He 

especially liked the home 

grown strawberries from 

the school garden.  

Pupils were entertained 

by getting Fred to follow 

them around the 

playground.  Fred 

particularly took a shine to 

certain pupils’ trainers, 

choosing to ram into them 

on several occasions.  

Pupils did some follow up 

work in Science, 

researching tortoise 

adaptations. 


